
Facilitated by Mary Catherine Williams

Friday, February 9th, 9:00am to 4:00pm
Friday, February 23rd, 9:00am to 4:00pm

Friday, March 1st, 9:00am to 4:00pm
Friday, March 8th, 9:00am to 1:00pm

Please register by Friday, February 2nd if you would like a binder. February 7th if a binder is not required.

The Safe Babies Program was developed in Victoria by Dr. Lenora Marcellus, in partnership with Capital Regional
Health and the Ministry for Children and Families. The program was introduced in response to the increasing

need for highly-skilled caregivers who could be trained specifically in meeting the special needs of
substance-exposed infants.

To participant in the Safe Babies Training you must be approved by your Resource Social Worker. Participation
in all 7 modules is mandatory. If you would like to be considered for approval to attend this training, please

contact your Resource Social Worker for more information.

Seating is limited.

Please note: In order to obtain your Safe Babies Program Certificate of Completion you MUST provide 
proof of completion of Infant CPR. 

View the criteria by visiting: https://fpsss.com/safe-babies/criteria/

Virtual Safe Babies Training
I S L A N D  W I D E

All Safe Babies Caregivers must be approved by their Resource Social Worker
Resource Workers can send their approval via email to Judy at uicoord@fpsss.com

https://bit.ly/SBSpring2024
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